
Noggins Corner Farm Haunted House 
(In support of the Disaster Animal Response Team of Nova Scotia) 

COVID-19 Safety Procedures 
Noggins Corner Farm and the Disaster Animal Response Team of Nova Scotia have always 
prioritized staff and guest safety and continue to do so as we open our Haunted House for weekends 
in October 2020.  

In accordance with the Public Health Guidance for Nova Scotia and in adherence to the Public Health 
Order put in place by the province of Nova Scotia, we have updated our health and safety procedures 
as follows: 

Customers will be screened before entry to our Haunted House. Please consider the following before 
booking your ticket 

� If you feel unwell, please stay home. If you are unwell when you arrive, you will be denied entry 
to the haunted house.       

� If you have been outside of the Atlantic Bubble in the last 14 days, please stay home as you 
are required by law to self-isolate for 14 days upon your return.  

� If you have been in close contact with a confirmed or probable case of COVID-19, please 
ensure you have completed your 14-day isolation period before booking your ticket. (This 
includes waiting for test results).  

What we are doing on site: 
• Timed, pre-purchased tickets are available online in order minimize walk ups and long lines 

to help maintain social distancing practices.  
• All guests are required to sanitize their hands prior to entering the haunted house. 
• All our staff will be utilizing PPE (face masks and gloves) to protect you and others who come 

to enjoy the attraction. 
• Non-medical masks are MANDATORY for entry to our Haunted House. Face shields or Mingle 

Masks are not acceptable. We will not be able to supply masks to members of the public. 
• We are implementing longer time gaps between groups entering the Haunted House to ensure 

plenty of safe space.  
• No combined groups will be allowed. The people you come with are the people you go through 

the Haunted House with.  
• Guests will be spaced out at least 6 feet apart in our queuing line. 
• Staff will be screened at the start of each shift; this includes but is not limited to screening 

for symptoms. 
• Extensive cleaning and disinfecting procedures have been put in place throughout the lobby 

and the attraction itself. 
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